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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 11:08 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Additional file for June MGCA Board Meeting

Addendum to June Board Meeting Packet

As you may know, the Board is conducting a 2nd reading tonight for a proposed change 

to the Mount Gretna Campmeeting By-Laws. The proposed change allows for 

significantly more community participation in the way that we change our By-Laws. 

The suggested change was included in the meeting packet. However, the information 

referred to in the PA Non-Profit Laws was not included. In the past month, several 

Members have asked for the information and it was individually provided but 

unfortunately not sent to the entire community. To rectify that oversight, we are 

providing this list to the entire Membership for their review. The information is 

included via the link below. 

PA Non-Profit list  

Mount Gretna Campmeeting

P.O. Box 428

Mount Gretna, PA 17064
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